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To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: input 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 11:10:22 AM 

I support protecting the rights of creative artists in all fields. More needs to be done 
to protect illegal digital downloading of music and all other creative efforts,  and 
ways found to compensate these artists whose material is being appropriated.  I 
think new "Digital RIghts" legislation needs to be implemented. As a songwriter and 
uploader of music, I would be happy to participate in any way that would be helpful 
to that end.  Thanks /Glen King 

"Songwriting is living proof that rhyme doesn't pay" 
Visit my music site at: 
www.glenking.com 
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